

Date: January 20, 2021

To: Hockey Calgary Membership

From: Kevin Kobelka – Executive Director

CC: HC Board, HC Member Associations, HC Governors

SUBJECT: Survey – Return to Play

Hockey Calgary Families,

Thank you for your patience as we navigate this very uncertain time. We continue to hope that hockey will return in the near future, but at this time we are waiting on decisions from the provincial government surrounding the re-opening of facilities and youth sport.

If and when we do re-open we want to make the best decision on how we proceed with our program to meet the needs of our many members. Below you will find a link to a very brief survey that should take you 5 minutes or less. This information is invaluable to us as we look to get the athletes back on the ice in the coming weeks.

The deadline for the survey to be filled out is **end of day on Monday January 25**th. We hope that you can take some time over the next couple of days to respond.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DPZJ5HK

Once again, we thank you for your continued support of the Hockey Calgary program and we look forward to seeing you back at the rink.

We will drop the puck again!

Regards,

Kevin Kobelka Executive Director